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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON 
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND    
TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION, 

Complainant, 

 v. 

AVISTA CORPORATION, 

Respondent. 

DOCKETS UE-220053,  
UG-220054 & UE-210854 
(Consolidated) 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 
OF REPRESENTATIVE ON 
BEHALF OF THE ENERGY 
PROJECT 
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TO: Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary, Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, Washington 98504-7250; and 

TO: PARTIES OF RECORD:  

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-345(2)(c) and (d), The Energy Project hereby files this Notice of 

Withdrawal of Shawn Collins as Party Representative. Please remove Mr. Collins from service 

lists for this docket.  

The Energy Project will continue to be represented in this matter by Yochanan Zakai and Stacy 

Lee.   

Dated this 15th day of July, 2022. 
By:   /s/ Yochanan Zakai 
Yochanan Zakai, Oregon State Bar No. 130369* 
SHUTE, MIHALY & WEINBERGER LLP 
396 Hayes Street 
San Francisco, California 94102 
(415) 552-7272
yzakai@smwlaw.com

Attorneys for The Energy Project 

* Mr. Zakai is not a member of the State Bar of California.


